The City of

NORMAN

201 West Gray, Bldg. C- P.O Box 370 UTILITIES ENGINEERING
Norman, Oklahoma 73069 - 73070 Phone: 405-366-5443
Fax: 405-366-5447

September 14, 2021

Re: Norman Utilities Authority
Request for Qualifications 2122-14
Southlake Waterline Replacement Project

To whom it may concern,

On August 5, 2021, the Norman Utilities Authority (NUA} received qualifications from 18 applicants. The review
committee consisted of 3 members (Rachel Croft, Ken Giannone, and Nathan Madenwald} who evaluated each
qualifications packet independently. The qualifications were ranked using the method indicated in the Request for
Qualifications. Smith Raberts Baldischwiler, LLC put forth the best qualifications content for this project. If contract
negotiation is unsuccessful, then negotiations will proceed in the following order:

Smith Roberts Baldischwiler, LLC
Garver, LLC

Plummer

Guernsey

KSA Engineers, Inc.

et et bl NS

We thank you for your interest in this project.

Sincerely,

NORMAN UTILITIES AUTHORITY

Rachel Croft

Staff Engineer

cC: Chris Mattingly, P.E. - Director of Utilities
Nathan Madenwald, P.E. — Utilities Engineer
Ken Giannone, P.E. — Capital Projects Engineer

Building an Inclusive Community



